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PRESIDENT'S REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

Board of Regents Meeting 

2:00 p.m., August 30, 1979 

1. Small Class Report 

REPORT: In compliance with legislation enacted by the 
65th Texas Legislature requiring all general academic 
institutions to submit a Small Class Report for authori-
zation by respective governing boards each fall and spring 
semester, information on small classes being conducted by 
Texas Eastern University during the 1979 Summer II Term 
was mailed to you with Administrative Notes for August 6, 
1979 and will be made a part of the official record of the 
university as an attachment to the minutes of this meeting. 
As defined by law, small classes include all organized 
undergraduate courses with enrollments of less than ten 
students and all organized graduate courses with less than 
five students, and I hereby recommend that the courses 
identified in the 1979 Summer II Term report be approved 
and authorized by the Board of Regents. 

Motion: 

Second: 

BOARD ACTION; That the Board of Regents, upon the recom-
mendation of the president, authorize the small classes 
stipulated in the 1979 Summer II Term Small Class Report 
as filed with board members through Administrative Notes 
for August 6, 1979. 

(approved) (disapproved) 

2. Enrollment Analysis Reports 

REPORT: Enrollment reports for the 1979 Summer II Term 
which provide cumulative data for the institution beginning 
with 1973 were mailed to you with Administrative Notes for 
August 6, 1979 and are mentioned herein for the purpose of 
making this material a part of the official record of the 
university as an attachment to the minutes of this meeting. 
These reports include: 

Report #1 Semester Credit Hours Produced, Summer II 
Report #2 Registration Summary Report, 1973-79 
Report #3 Student Enrollment Analysis, 1975-79 
Report #4 Semester Credit Hours Generated, 1977-79 

BOARD ACTION: To be presented as information. 
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